
 

 

New Hope Family Church: Breakfast rally, Nigerian Women Persecution! 
 
Jim Boothby 
February 14, 2020 

 

 

  

Enough is Enough! 
 

 

YOU are Invited to Breakfast rally Feb. 
29 for “Freedom to Learn” in 

Greenbelt. 

Greenbelt Minister Calls for Halt to Violence 
Against Nigerian Women and Girls 

‘Enough is Enough’ says Nigerian Expat  
What: Breakfast and Briefing on the Nigerian Crisis and what local Citizens 

are doing to reduce it. March is UN Women’s Month.  
Where: 9:15 a.m. Room 201 of the Community Center on 15 Crescent Road 

in Greenbelt, MD, 20770.  
  

When: Saturday, FEB. 29, 2020.  
  

Americans of Nigerian descent are calling on the Trump Administration to use 
its resources and influence in Africa to end the wave of abuses of women and 

girls in West Africa, according to Nigerian expats who will headline a panel 
discussion at the Greenbelt Community Center, Saturday, Feb. 29

, 
2020.  

  
“Having been born and raised in Nigeria, but having lived the American dream 
for 40 years in Prince George’s County, I feel a burden for the women and girls 

back home who don’t have the freedom to dream and learn that I had,” says 
Rev. Abby Daramola, who heads a congregation in Greenbelt and mentors 
church plants in several Prince George’s communities. “Having prayed and 

reflected on the worsening problem of intolerance and violence against women 
and girls in Nigeria, I have come to believe that U.S. citizens can be game 

changers if they start speaking out and calling on international intervention to 
assist law enforcement in the stricken Nigerian states.” 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

L: Rev. Abby Daramola.      R: Rebecca Sharibu, mother.                    
Bottom: Supporters of Leah Sharibu. 

 

New Hope Family Church 
4801 Tesla Drive, Bowie, MD 20715 

ucmdpastor@ gmail,com 
410 562 8317 

 

  

  

 

 

    

   

 

  

 

 


